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 Thursday 25th April 2024  
Tropical World Trip On 16th July 2024 

    
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
On 16th July 2024 we are planning to take KS2 to Tropical World. We will be leaving school at 9:00am 
and returning for approximately 3:20pm.  Your child will need to be wearing their school uniform for 
the visit.  
 
Our Canon book for Summer 2 is 'The Explorer' by Katherine Rundell which is set in the Amazon 
Rainforest. To link to our learning in Geography, Science and English we will be visiting Tropical World 
to learn more about the climate and animals which live in the Rainforest. 
 
 
The cost of the trip is being subsidised by school however to allow the trip to go ahead, we would ask 
parents to pay a non-refundable payment of £15. The deadline for payment is strictly no later than 
15th July 2024.  This will be available to pay via MCAS app on Friday 26th April. Children in receipt of 
Pupil Premium funding will receive a 30% discount. The trip must be paid for via MCAS. 
 
All children MUST have permission to go on the visit. Unfortunately, pupils will not be able to attend 
the trip if the school has not received permission either by digital consent or via MCAS as this is a legal 
requirement. 
 
All children currently entitled to Free School meals are able to order a packed lunch from our Kitchen, 
please fill in the digital permission link below and choice of lunch. If you are providing your own packed 
lunch please make sure it is in a disposable bag. 
 
Polite reminder If the trip is cancelled by school then the funds will be refunded. Trips are carefully 
costed but should there be any surpluses these will be dealt with as per the Charging and Remissions 
policy which is available on the school website. 
 
Consent Form: https://forms.office.com/e/p2wqTWYBxq  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ms L Middleditch   
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/
mailto:admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/p2wqTWYBxq

